NOTICE TOWNSHIP OF CHESTERFIELD HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION RESCHEDULED MEETING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the regular meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission of the Township of Chesterfield scheduled for 7:00PM on January 2, 2024 has been cancelled due to lack of business. The next regular meeting of the Historic Preservation Committee will be held on February 6, 2024 at the Chesterfield Municipal Building, 295 Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, Chesterfield, New Jersey.

Hailey Simmons, Secretary
Historic Preservation Commission